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Please pass HB 3214 as written. Elephants do not deserve to be tortured in our state 

- it is very shameful to even consider allowing this to continue because local lizard 

breeders that make money off of selling their bodies want to continue doing so 

without appropriate licenses or accreditations. Kentucky just banned the use of wild 

animals in circuses, are they really a more progressive state than us? 


